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Financière de Tubize has decided to ask for the discontinuation of the trading on the regulated

market of Euronext Brussels of the attribution rights that are still in circulation.

These rights that are listed on a line separate from the one of the shares of Financière de Tubize,

result from the exchange ratio that was applied at the merger between Financière de Tubize and

Financière d’Obourg in 2005.  Each right represents 1/90th of a share Financière de Tubize. 

The request for delisting is justified primarily by the fact that these rights, which were from the

beginning intended to be listed for  only a limited period to facilitate the reconstitution of a

share, represent today no more than approximately 0.02% of the capital of Financière de Tubize,

and that the liquidity of the market of those rights is very poor. 

The request for delisting has been approved by Euronext Brussels.

The delisting will have effect as from 2 November 2015 onwards. 



The rights that are still in circulation can, as from that date onwards, be exchanged on the Expert

Market, a market organised by Euronext Brussels for securities that are not or no longer listed.

The listing of the shares of Financière de Tubize (ISIN TUB BE0003823409) on the regulated

market of Euronext Brussels remains unchanged. 


